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EBA CONSULTS ON COMMUNICATION BETWEEN COMPETENT AUTHORITIES 
SUPERVISING CREDIT INSTITUTIONS AND STATUTORY AUDITORS 

 

On 21 October 2015, EBA launched a consultation on its draft Guidelines on the communication 

between competent authorities supervising credit institutions and statutory auditors of those 

institutions. Effective communication between competent authorities and auditors should 

contribute to fostering financial stability, safety and soundness of the banking system. The 

consultation runs until 21 January 2016. 

A public hearing will take place at the EBA premises on 5 January 2016. 

The document can be accessed by the following link: http://www.eba.europa.eu/-/eba-consults-

on-communication-between-competent-authorities-supervising-credit-institutions-and-statutory-

auditors. 

 

 

Luxembourg, 23 October 2015 
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